
Silent Auction Donation Form 
2019 Changing of the Guard  •  Elmbrook Rotary Club 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND ATTACH TO DONATED ITEM 

Thank you for donating and soliciting a donation for the Silent Auction at the Changing of the Guard. 
Your donation can either be a stand-alone auction item or will be bundled to create something even 
more fabulous. Your efforts are most sincerely appreciated! Proceeds count toward Spikes for Tykes. 

Please use one form per donation. (A basket with multiple items would be one donation) 

Item(s) being donated:   

Items may be brought to the Friday Rotary meeting, 6/7/19, 6/14/19 or 6/21/19. 

Donor Information: 

Donor(s) _____________________________________________________________ 

Note:  If donor is not a Rotarian, please print contact name/address for Thank You note! 

Contact Name/Address __________________________________________________ 
_ 
City _______________________________ State _____________ Zip _____________ 

Rotarian Solicitor _______________________________________________________ 

Rotarian Daytime Phone __________________________________________________ 

Please make a copy of the completed form for your tax records. Elmbrook Rotary is a 501(c)3 organization. 

Silent Auction Contact: 
Kathy Becker * beckerdk335@gmail.com 

Bonnie Bertram * bonnie.bertram@icloud.com 
Mike Groth * mgroth@firstbusiness.com 
Lisa Molsbee * Lisa.molsbee@phci.org 
Sue Roche * sueroche1@outlook.com 

THANK YOU!

Description of 
Item(s)

Estimated 
Total $ Value

mailto:Lisa.molsbee@phci.org

